
 
                                       

6th September 2023 
 

Dear Parent / Carers, 

Extra-Curricular Clubs for Autumn Term  

I hope you all had a wonderful break and are looking forward to the new school year as much as we are! As we 
come to the end of the summer holidays, I wanted to take this opportunity to welcome all the children back to 
school and provide information about extra-curricular clubs for the Autumn Term. We really want to encourage 
the children to develop their skills and talents or try something new!  

After school clubs will start from the week beginning 11th September 2023; after school clubs run from 3.15pm 
until 4.15pm with the exception of Warhammer which finishes at 4.30pm. Below is the timetable for the Autumn 
Term, until the Christmas Holidays. Miss Curtis will also be launching the school show this half term and rehearsals 
will be on a Monday and a Thursday after school. More information will follow separately about this in due course.  

Please sign your child up by clicking on the following link: https://forms.office.com/e/FZwPbiv6tV and we will let 
you know if your child has successfully secured a place. All clubs will have a cap on numbers, however, we will 
endeavor to offer places to as many children as we can. If the numbers exceed our limits, the children will be placed 
on a waiting list so that we can adapt the clubs appropriately. You do not need to sign up for the Warhammer drop 
in session on Friday lunchtime but there is a maximum of 10 spaces so this will be first come first served on the 
day.  

Please be aware that in the event of adverse weather, resulting in a safety concern, an outside club may be 
cancelled on the day. This would be a last resort, as we will always try to cater for all clubs, but in this event, we 
will do our best to give you as much notice as possible. Therefore, please ensure that the School Office have up to 
date contact details for you. We ask that you have alternative arrangements in place in case of cancellation on the 
day, otherwise children will be asked to attend After School Homework Club during this time.  

If your child would like to take part in an extra-curricular club, please complete the online form to book their place 
by the end of this week. After school clubs always have high demand, therefore we recommend completing this as 
soon as possible. We always expect the children to follow all behavior expectations at clubs, as they do in school, 
and therefore, any repeated behaviour issues will result in their place being offered to another child. If your child 
is offered a place at an after-school club, please can you ensure to let the school office know if they cannot attend 
for any reason. 

As always, if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Barter 
Acting Head of School  

https://forms.office.com/e/FZwPbiv6tV


     

Day Club Year Group Teacher(s) 

Monday lunchtime  

 

Monday 3.15-4.15pm 

Ukulele  

 

Boys Football 

Netball 

Girls Football 

Warhammer (until 4.30pm) 

Woodwind  

All years 

 

KS2 

KS3 

KS3 

KS3 

All years  

Mrs Mutter  

 

Mr Tauringana  

Miss S Matthews 

Mr Harlowe 

Mr Stead & Mr Cobb 

Mrs Mutter  

Tuesday lunchtime  

 

 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15pm 

Art club 

Guitar  

 

Boys Football 

Netball 

String Art  

Minecraft 

Choir 

 

KS3 

All years  

 

KS3 

KS2 

All years 

All years 

All years 

Miss A Matthews 

Mrs Mutter 

 

Mr Harlowe 

Miss S Matthews & Mrs Fulling 

Mrs Wright  

Mrs Penwarden 

Mrs Mutter  

Wednesday lunchtime  

 

 

Wednesday 3.15-4.15pm 

Art club 

Keyboard 

 

Hockey 

KS3 

All years  

 

All years  

Miss A Matthews 

Mrs Mutter 

 

Mr Mutter 

 

Thursday lunchtime  

 

 

Thursday 3.15-4.15pm  

Book social club 

Recorders 

 

Girls Football (3.05pm – 
4.05pm) 

Bootcamp 

Percussion  

KS2 

All years  

 

KS2 

All Years 

All years 

Miss Kearns 

Mrs Mutter  

 

Mr Savage 

Mrs Fulling 

Mrs Mutter 

 

Friday lunchtime  

 

 

Friday 3.15-4.15pm 

 

Warhammer drop in  

(no sign up necessary) 

 

Rugby  

 

Years 6, 7, 8  

 

 

All Years 

Mr Stead 

 

 

RFU & Mr Harlowe 

 


